
   
 

   
 

               
           
             

               
              

 
            

            
             

              
            

 
                

       
 

             
          

  
 

 
 

 
    

 
  

   

May 1, 2020 

Dear SRU student: 

This email is to make you aware that you are receiving emergency funding from Slippery Rock 
University’s allocation of Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds provided for by the 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act, also known as the CARES Act. These funds 
are being disbursed directly to you due to the break in instruction you have experienced, as 
well as the shift to online learning due to the COVID-19 pandemic and related safety measures. 

Using your current Free Application for Federal Student Aid, also known as FAFSA, the 
University has on record, as well as the corresponding Expected Family Contribution, or EFC, it 
has been determined that you are eligible for this $500 emergency grant. This money can be 
used for any expenses related to your education, including any outstanding bill you may have, 
food, housing, course materials, technology needs, health care or child care. 

You should expect to receive this money via either direct deposit or live check sent to your 
permanent home address on or around May 5-6. 

Should you have further questions regarding this grant, please contact The Office of Financial 
Aid at 724.738.2044 or financial.aid@sru.edu or The Office of Student Accounts at 
724.738.2088 or student.accounts@sru.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Dobson 
Director of Financial Aid 

Renee Jenkins 
Director of Student Accounts 
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